SOUTHWESTERN HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
BOARD MEETING
OCTOBER 18, 2021

The October 18, 2021, Board meeting was held at Wakonda Christian Church.  The meeting was called to order by President George Davis at 6:05pm. –Board members present included: George Davis, Nick VanPatton, Ginny Renda, Penny Harrison, and Joe Harrison.

The Minutes of the September 20, 2021 were approved as written.
The Treasurer’s report will be mailed to board members.

REVIEW OF POLITICAL FORUM
The Board reviewed the Political Forum that was held on October 16, 2021.

FALL GENERAL MEETING.
It was decided that the Fall General Meeting will be held on November 16th, 2021 provided that Brody Middle School’s Auditorium is available. President George Davis will call Brody to reserve the auditorium.  The Mayor, City Council Members, the Police Chief, our neighborhood police officer, and other city officials will be invited by President Davis. Members of the neighborhood will be notified of 6:30pm the meeting by post card. 

OVERVIEW OF SPEED HUMPS AND SPEED BUMPS
The City of Des Moines sent President Davis a letter explaining the difference between speed bumps and speed humps. Speed bumps are higher than speed humps. Speed humps are what were installed on Stanton Avenue.

The next board meeting is scheduled for November 15, 2021.
The meeting concluded at 7:30pm.
Minutes written and submitted by Ginny Renda, Secretary of SWHNA
 


